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2011  

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on 

the 1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER 

President’s Message 
Spring Is Finally Here! 

 
I hope that this Newsletter finds you healthy and happy. 
Spring is finally here and the snow from winter is finally a 
memory. Summer will be here and we will once again be 
marching in the 4th of July Parade in Runnemede.  
 
The PACC has once again planned a Family Picnic to be 
held on Saturday September 17th (see flyer on Page #3). 
I hope that you will be able to be attend. It will be a good 
time once again. 
 
Until next time, 
Be Happy, and Stay Healthy! 

Larry 
 

Visit the PACC website on the Internet, for up to date information at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 
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PACC CLUB DUES ARE NOW DUE ! 
PACC Membership Dues of $15.00 are due and were payable by  

January 31, 2011.  

Please send a check payable to the PACC now! 

Send to: 

Polish American Citizens’ Club 

PO Box 344 

Oaklyn, NJ 08107-0344 

“SWEARING IN” 2011 PACC OFFICERS 

Father Edward Lipinski administers the “Oath of Office” to PACC Officers and Board Members 
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IN MEMORIAM  
 
 

 

Joe Canal                          1930—2011 
 
Rich Prorok                       1933– 2011 
 
Tom Wisniewski               1959—2011 
 
 

Funeral Visitation 
Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour 
after the start of the viewing, as reported in 
the newspaper. 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

Sick Report 
Contact Bill Creato at 856-547-9266  

or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284  
“Get Well” wishes in the form of a 

card will mailed. 

 
Sick List 

 
Joe Gliwa 

Walt Lyszkiewicz 
Mike Yanzuk 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

 
No Speakers Scheduled 
During Summer Months 

 

 

 

 
Pinochle Tournament News 
New Season Starts in September 

Games begin   
at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 
For more info contact: 
John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 
 

If you have email, 

please send us a 
message at 

mail@pacc1914.org 
We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 
Is 

Published 3 times a year 
in 

January, May,  
and 

September 
 

Are You Moving? 
 

Please let us know in  
Advance so that you  

May continue to 
receive this Newsletter. 

 
Send notice to: 

POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZENS’ CLUB 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ   08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

Polish American Heritage Society     

Easter Babka Sale was a huge success! 
PAHS will be selling Babkas once again  

For Christmas 
Stay Tuned! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Did You Know That? 
By Dr. Leonard J. Zubrzycki 

 

In 1543 Mikola Kopernik (Nicholas Coper-
nicus) had his completed work published 
on the fact that the Earth, Mercury, Mars, 
Venus, Saturn and Jupiter revolved 
around the Sun. About 80 years later, 

Galileo studied the sky with the newly 
founded telescope and proved that Coper-
nicus was right. 

Rev. Edward Lipinski Celebrates 40 Years ! 

 

Father Edward Lipinski will be celebrating his 

40th anniversary as a priest on May 22nd. 
The Officers, Board of Directors and Members of 

the PACC congratulate you Father “Ed” . 
May Almighty God continue to bless you with 

good health as you continue in your service to 

God and your parishioners. 

   

Sto Lat! 

Runnemede 4th of July Parade 

The PACC will once again participate in 
the Runnemede 4th of July Parade. 
We will meet at the VFW at 11:00am. 

The parade kicks off at the Philly Diner 
at noon and proceeds north on the 
Black Horse Pike ending up at the VFW 

where food and refreshments will be 
served.  

You are invited to attend.  
For more information please contact 

Larry Gasperone at 856-854-4610 or 
email at: mail@pacc1914.org 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB 

OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY, NJ 
-PRESENTS- 

“ 97
th

 ANNIVERSARY FAMILY PICNIC” 
Saturday, September 17, 2011 

(Rain or Shine) 

1:00 pm until 5:00 pm 

Featuring  

“Joe Stanky & The Cadets” 
-AT- 

American Legion Post #133 

1018 Washington Avenue 

(Behind Colonial Diner) 

Woodbury, New Jersey 
 

Food Will Be Served Between 1:30 PM and 3:30 PM 
 

Kielbasa 

Hamburgers and Hot Dogs 

Salads 

“Ice Cold” Refreshments 

Fresh Corn on the Cob 

                                              

Dancing 

 

Please Bring a Pitcher and Lawn Chairs 

Donation:   ADULTS - $25.00     CHILDREN (under 16) $8.00 

Last Day To Purchase Tickets is Monday August 29, 2011 

Advance Ticket Sales Only! 
(No Tickets Will Be Sold At The Gate)! 

 

Please Send Check Payable to:              P.A.C.C.  2011 Picnic 
248 Clems Run Road 

Mullica Hill, NJ 08062 

 

For Tickets and Information Contact: 
 

Joe Prorok  856-397-6322 

-or- 

Dan Steiner  856-468-1215 

 

Email us at: mail@pacc1914.org 
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POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow members in 
future PACC Newsletters? For example, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC Socials, PACC 
Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  
We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more info or email photos to: mail@pacc1914.org 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Wanted! 

Members of Morton Cafe Fishing Club          (Photo Courtesy of Dan Steiner) 

Kaighn Avenue Ferry Terminal  Ferry To South Street in Philadelphia 


